
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 17 March 
2022 

  The Council used a press release on 24 November 2021 to 

welcome planning approval for the Dunard Concert Hall 

project. 

Question (1) What proportion of the funding for the Dunard Concert Hall 

is sourced from the Council and what proportion from 

philanthropic sources? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How far behind schedule is the project following legal 

disputes over the Planning Consent process which relates 

directly to the functioning of the Council? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What increase in cost or reduction in scope was required as 

a result of these delays? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What were the direct costs to the Council Taxpayer in legal 

fees? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


